
TERM 3 : THURSDAY 6
SEPTEMBER 2018

VISUAL ARTS STUDENTS
Our Visual Arts students were able to give much pleasure to the young visitors that came
to the South West Festival last weekend.

The Face Painting stall was busy all day with demands for a variety of fads and faces. Art students
were prompt, engaged their customers with scintillating conversation and sent them on their way
transformed into their favourite characters.
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Well done to all who participated!

Mr Jules Brattoni
Secondary Teacher - Creative Arts
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